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[57] ABSTRACT 

A mobile switching center including multiple home location 
register platforms presented in varying configurations and 
connected to a network through a set of signal transfer 
points. In a master/slave configuration, a master platform is 
given primary responsibility for handling network service 
request messages, and dynamic data affecting messages are 
copied to a slave platform in order to maintain data integrity 
therein in the event the master fails and the slave must take 
over for the master. In a load sharing configuration, each 
platform is given primary responsibility for handling net­
work service request messages of its "own" subscribers, and 
dynamic data affecting messages are copied between the 
platforms in order to maintain data integrity therein in the 
event one of the platforms fails and the remaining functional 
platforms must take over for the failed platform in addition 
to serving its own subscribers. The signal transfer points 
function to automatically and transparently route service 
requests to the platforms for handling in accordance with the 
configurations and platform operating status. The disclosed 
platform configurations are applicable to data base systems 
in particular and, in general, to any node of a data commu­
nications system. 

40 Claims, 5 Drawing Sheets 
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